
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 

Superintendent-Director 
Greater Lowell Technical High School 

 
 
The Greater Lowell Regional Vocational Technical School District Committee is 
currently inviting applications for the position of Superintendent-Director.  The Greater 
Lowell Regional Vocational Technical School District is a career vocational/technical 
high school serving 2,252 students from the city of Lowell and the towns of Dracut, 
Dunstable and Tyngsborough.   
 
Candidates are requested to submit with their respective application the following: 

• A letter of interest in this position; 
• A current resume; 
• A copy of the applicant’s Massachusetts Vocational Technical Superintendent 

license or documented evidence of licensure application and eligibility; 
• College/University transcripts, credit, and degree documentation; 
• Download the fillable “Employment Application” at www.gltech.org/domain/39 

and save to submit with other materials; 
• At least three current letters of reference. 

 
Applications should be received no later than April 7, 2017 to: 
 

Kempton P. Giggey, Chair 
Superintendent-Director Search Committee 
c/o Cheryl Gosselin 
Greater Lowell Technical High School 
250 Pawtucket Boulevard 
Tyngsborough, MA  01879 

 
Electronic submission may be emailed to cgosselin@gltech.org or submitted through 
SchoolSpring job ID 2755575. 
 
All communication should be through Cheryl Gosselin at 978-441-4802. Please do not 
contact School Committee members or school employees. 
 
All interested candidates will be kept completely confidential. 
 

Equal opportunity employer 
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